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NEW RESIDENTS: Maureen Noble, Suite 351, joins us from her home in Winchester, 

where she and her husband raised their four children. Born in Woburn, Maureen grew 

up on Main Street across from St. Charles, in a family home that also served as the 

medical offices of her father, Dr. Joyce. A former teacher, Maureen enjoys reading, 

sports, and socializing.    

Josephine ñJoò Jaconetti, Suite 447, moved from Dalton, Georgia, to be closer to her 

daughter, Jeanmarie, who is a former New Horizons staff member. Jo was born and 

raised in Manhattan and later moved to New Jersey, where she raised her two children. A very social 

lady, Jo especially enjoys movies and arts and crafts.   

We extend a warm welcome to Maureen and Jo in their new home.       

EVENT SCRAPBOOK ð NEW HORIZONS CELEBRATES 26 YEARS: The 

26th anniversary gala was a festive occasion for more than 250 residents, guests, and 

trustees. The staff at New Horizons hosted an elegant evening reception. Mary 

Avakian and Millie Corduck  were honored as 10-year residents. Activities Assistant 

Carolyn OôConnell commemorated 20 years 

working at New Horizons, while her 

colleagues Paula Collins, Inez Folsom, 

Cheryl Kerns, and Dan McCabe celebrated their 10-year 

anniversaries. Congratulations to all, and a special thanks to the 

Food Service team! 

Pictured (left to right): (top right) Patty Horgan, Lisa Horgan, 

and Maggie Horgan smile for the camera; (bottom right) Eileen 

Gilligan, Carol Murphy , and Drew Murphy sampled the 

delectable wine and cheese; (bottom left) and Isabel Hart, Sue 

Porter, and Pinky Samoiloff enjoyed the festivities. 
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Mark Your Calendar!  

September 1  5:00 PM - 6:30 PM  Hawaiian Luau Dinner 

September 5    Labor Day 

September 11   National Grandparents Day  

September 22  First Day of Fall 

EVENT SCRAPBOOK ð RESIDENT COOKOUT: Pictured at our recent Texas BBQ (left to 

right): Dining Room Supervisor Jenna Messina serves some yummy campfire cupcakes and  

watermelon; and residents Helen and Nils Jonsson (center) and Charlie and Eileen Dahill (right) 

enjoy the delectable meal.  

THANK YOU:  We 

celebrate National 

Assisted Living 

Week in September 

with a tribute to the 

wonderful staff of 

Winchester Hospital that provides 

dignified care and attentive service to 

our New Horizons community. In a 

word, they are: 

    Friends who care, 

Are always there, 

Nurses with smiles, 

Therapists with a knack, 

Assistants with kindness, 

Someone who always has your back! 

They really take the time, 

In every way to help you through, 

Caring staff, we thank you for 

everything you do! 

We thank Winchester Home Care staff 

for their ongoing compassion and 

dedication to New Horizons residents.   

IN MEMORIAM:  We are very saddened by the passing 

of resident Stephen Miloszewski. Our thoughts are with 

his family and friends. 

SHARP NOTES: New Horizonsô singing group, The 

Sharp Notes, led a sing-a-long of patriotic songs at the 

Fourth of July Cocktail Party. Pictured: front row, left to 

right: Carolyn Sullivan, Phyllis DôAlelio and Mary 

McFayden; middle row Regina Michalak, Isabel Hart, 

Linda Reck, and Isabel Bloch; back row Dot Taylor, 

Bob Erwin, and Charlie Gazzara. 


